
 

March 9, 2022 

Added Advisory Days 
March 7th, 9th, and 14th 

 
No School—Staff PD Day 

March 11th 
 

Student Led Conferences (Grade 9-11) 
March 15th—12:20-3:20pm 
March 16th—4:00-7:00pm  

Early Dismissal both days at 11:50am 
 

Senior Capstone Meetings  
March 15th & 16th  

12:20-3:20pm 
Early Dismissal both days at 11:50am 

 
Quarter 3 Ends 

March 28th  
 

School SAT Day/Senior Capstone Day 
March 30th  

 

Follow the latest news on 

@MSMHS_Sharks 

News/Notes School Based Heath Center 
 

MSMHS is excited to welcome Terri Boothby 
as our new nurse practitioner for the School 
Based Heath Center (SBHC), located in the 
Nurse’s Office. As a reminder, it is free to sign 
up for the SBHC and forms are available at the 
main office and at www.SBHC1.com. The SBHC 
can take appointments for physicals, give 
strep tests, and do most of what your regular 
doctor can do. Ms. Boothby has been a nurse 

for the past 28 years and is excited to join our school!  
 

School Based Heath Center is open at MSMHS 
Thursdays and Fridays during school hours  

This weekend MSMHS was a vendor at the 15th annual Frag Farmers Market held at E.O. Smith 
High School in Storrs, CT. This event is the largest single day coral show in the country and hosts 
thousands of people from all across the region. Mr. Litvinoff and Mr. Guyot, along with a number of 
students and alumni, represented MSMHS and sold our coral in order to raise money for our aqua-
culture faculty. These funds will be used for student scholarships, to improve the system in our lab, 

and to increase the diversity of organisms we have at 
MSMHS. The show was a huge success and we received 
great feedback from hobbyists and vendors. Students in 
our aquaculture elective courses have been helping to 
prepare for the show and we are so proud of all the 
hard work that went into making this show a success. If 
you would like to follow along with the aquaculture lab on 
social media they can be found on both Facebook and 

Instagram @msmhsaquaculture.  

MSMHS Coral Show  

SAT Goes Digital 

SAT School Day is just around the corner on 
Wednesday, March 30th. On this day, all 
Juniors will take the SAT at MSMHS for free 
as the CT state standardized test. This spring, 
all CT schools are piloting the digital SAT, 
which will run similar to the NGSS test. 
Starting in 2024 the SAT will be 100% digital! 
Juniors will have Advisory time to register for the SAT and to 
learn more about the digital platform. Juniors should be logging 
in to Khan Academy to practice SAT style questions.  

After School SAT Prep Sessions 
Math—Tuesdays & Thursdays 2-3pm 

English—Mondays 2-3pm 


